
Weekly Update: 1/14/21 

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.  

 

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 

Our weekly testing has identified one staff person who has tested positive in the skilled nursing center 

on 1/6. The staff person has been notified and following quarantine protocol. In addition, all appropriate 
precautions are being taken to mitigate spread. We are following the guidance from the CDC, Maryland 
Department of Health, and Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services regarding appropriate actions to 

protect all residents and staff.  

Residents who opted to receive the vaccine and received their first dose on 1/6 will receive their second 

dose on 1/27 according to the protocol.  

Assisted Living and Memory Care 

Weekly testing has resulted in no positive cases in residents or staff.  

We are still awaiting notification on the status of vaccination plans for assisted living residents from the 

Maryland Department of Health.  

 


